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GENERAL QUESTIONS 

 

Will the district ever revert to an all-virtual model?  
Yes, if we are directed to by state or local health officials. The district takes direction from the 
county health department and the State of Michigan on when we would need to close our 
buildings.  
 
What metrics and data source does the district use as a dashboard to guide decision making? 
Macomb County Superintendents have been working closely with the County Health 
Department and Dr. Lokar.  They have been providing guidance and support to our local 
districts.  They have been supportive of reopening our schools and providing us data to share 
with our school board.  We have been closely watching the County COVID-19 Summary Data. 
 
Where does the District post confirmed and probable cases of COVID-19? 
Link to confirmed and probable cases Transparency Report 
 
What are the district's procedures for dealing with a confirmed case of COVID-19? 
We have clear protocols for students and staff who test positive for COVID.  These details can be 
found in our COVID-19 Back to School Parent Toolkit.   
 
Will my child’s elementary teacher change 2nd Trimester? 
Yes, this is a possibility. As we build our virtual and face-to-face rosters, this could happen. All 
students will stay at their home building for face-to-face instruction. Students choosing virtual 
will be able to return to their home school in the Fall of 2021. 
 
Will School Age Child Care still be available? 
SACC will be transitioning from full-day to the traditional before- and after-school model. More 
information will be shared soon.  
 
Why did Fraser opt to have Virtual and Face-to-Face specific classroom teachers?  
In moving forward with these two options, our virtual families will have a teacher focused on 
just virtual students.  Our Face-to-Face families will have a teacher focused on just face-to-face 
students. This provides a more structured experience and gives our teachers the opportunity to 
focus on the instructional practices that work best for that environment. Currently, our staff is 
working with both groups of children. 
 
When does my enrollment form need to be completed? 
This form needs to be completed by October 30th, 2020. 
 

https://health.macombgov.org/Health-Staff
https://health.macombgov.org/Health-Staff
https://mcmap.maps.arcgis.com/apps/opsdashboard/index.html#/439123f4ca934ceb893927776fcda9f8
https://www.fraser.k12.mi.us/Page/606
https://www.fraser.k12.mi.us/cms/lib/MI02212020/Centricity/Domain/463/COVID-19%20Return%20to%20School%20Parent%20Toolkit%20MCHD_8.18.20.pdf
https://www.fraser.k12.mi.us/Page/1


What happens if I don’t complete the enrollment form? 
If you choose not to complete this form, your child will be placed in our Face-to-Face option.  If 
you are having difficulty with this decision, please reach out to your building principal. They can 
help with processing through these choices. 


